
Submission ID: 1009

1. Should Issue Specific Hearings still be held, we do feel that the concerns laid in
Minster-on-Sea Parish Council's original statement which was read out at the first ExA's Hearing
should be examined in detail.
These include projected increases in traffic congestion, with the public health implications of
associated vehicular exhaust emissions plus air-borne toxic flue gas emissions. However, in view
of the current and on-going situation with Covid-19 we think the risks inherent in physical
meetings are unacceptable, and they should not therefore be held.
2. If others were to agree, no arrangements for ISHs would be necessary.
3. We are confident that Examinations could proceed effectively by further written questions
alone, providing additional information to support initial submissions, as above.


